
 Today Next Week 

Greeters Mary Carlson & Robert Hill (1st service) 
Lauren & Lydia Good (2nd service) 

Bob & Judy Ingram (1st service) 
Alan & Tara Gilmore (2nd service) 

Nursery Karen Kratz & Anita Livezey (1st ser/SS) 

Rose Longacre & Hayley Wyble (2nd ser) 
Sam Medvetz-Jalecia Reinford (1st ser/SS) 

Rachel Kiefer & Tara Gilmore (2nd ser) 

Ushers Larry & Dee Dee Good (1st service) 
Jim & Diane Dougherty (2ndservice) 

Larry & Dee Dee Good (1st service) 
Jim & Diane Dougherty (2ndservice) 

Closing  Hal & Norma Linck - April Hal & Norma Linck - April 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

This Week at Finland 
This morning - Baby Dedication 
Monday, 7-8:30pm - Prayer Shawl Ministry at Rose Longacre's 
Tuesday, 5:30-7:30pm - Simcha Dance Ministry practice in community room 
Tuesday, 7:15pm - Lisa's Worship Team Practice 
Wednesday, 7-8:45pm - Jr. Hi (grades 6, 7 and 8) 
Wednesday, 7-9:00pm - Youth Group Bible Study at church (grades 9 thru 12) 
Wednesday, 7:00pm - Worship Team Leaders Meeting 
Wednesday, 7-8:30pm - Grief Share Ministry 
Friday, 5:30-7:00pm - Boys & Girls Club and Jr. High rollerblading at Inline 309 
Saturday, 8:45am-12noon - Leadership Summit 

 

Prayer Requests 
Mennonite Mission Network - Today the Anabaptist youth and young adults in 
Burgos, Spain, are concluding their 5th annual Origen youth conference weekend. 
Pray with Brian and Noelia Fox of MMN that lives will be Redesigned (conference 
theme) as God takes fragmented lives and makes them whole and beautiful. 
 
 

 

Finland Mennonite Church 
Leading all people into the presence of Jesus Christ 

www.finlandmennonitechurch.org 

Lead Pastor - Kris Wint; Associate - Gerry Clemmer 
Pastor Kris’ email: pastorkriswint@comcast.net 

Pastor Kris’ office hours: Mon., Tues. & Wed. 9-4, Thurs. 10am-2pm 
Pastor Gerry's office hours: Tues. Thurs. & Fri. 9am-4pm, Wed. 12-4pm 

Pastor Gerry's email: pastorgerryclemmer@comcast.net  
Church office – 215-679-8980 

Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 
Elders – David Landis, Jeff Janton, Marvin Reinford, Jim Dougherty, Chad Landis 

Visitation & Care Team –Arlin Benner, Shirley Kiefer, Dee Dee Good  
 

The family that prays together stays together 
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Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30 am - Second Service 11:00 am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am 
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am 

 

Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 years and under. 
 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
 

Pre-service Reflections: A time to consider God's glory and prepare your heart for worship. 
 

Worship in Song & Giving - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to.) 

Baby Dedication - Daphne Longacre (1st service)    Adeline Gilmartin (2nd service) 
Scripture - (ESV pew Bible page 1248)                                              Acts 1:1-11 
Sermon - "The Risen Savior"                                                              Pastor Gerry 
Sharing Time and Prayer           Chad Landis - Elder in charge 
Children dismissed for Kids Kinection (1st service only – First room on left in new wing)  

Benediction and Blessing                                                       Pastor 
 

Next Sunday's sermon title: "The Humble Servant"  from Philippians 2:1-11 
 

* * * * * * 
Announcements 

 

Grocery Bags for MCC will be collected throughout the month of April. Empty bags 
listing the contents to be included are on the table just outside the sanctuary. This is 
an excellent opportunity to shop with your children and allow them to experience the 
joy of sharing with needy folks in our local communities. Pre-filled bags are available 
at Landis' Supermarket in Telford or Vernfield for about $23 if you prefer to do it that 
way. Place filled bags on or under the table in the hallway anytime this month. April 
is also National Child Abuse Prevention month. (See bulletin insert.) It is appropriate 
that our Mission Project will support Crossroads Pregnancy Care and Camp Men-O-
Lan which both involve children.  

 
To Our Guests: 

 

Welcome to our fellowship!  We 
would like to get to know you 
better. Please tell us about 
yourself by filling out the form 
below and placing it in the 
prayer box at the back of the 
sanctuary as you leave today. 
  
Name: ___________________ 
 
Address: _________________ 
 
_________________________ 
 

Phone: ________________ 
 
E-mail: ___________________ 
 
 
             I am attending for the 
                      first time. 
 

             I would like information  
                 about your church. 

 

             I would like a call from 
           the Pastor. 

 
 

How can we pray for you? 
 

_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________ 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  
Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the new wing 
Toddlers (2-3 year olds - Rachel Kiefer, Jana Scheetz, Ginger Wint) - next to the Nursery 
Preschool (4-5 year olds - Melissa Albright, Corinne G. & Lynn S.)- Room 102 first floor hallway 
 K & grade 1 (Jan Bannon & Ginger Wint) - Room 101 first floor hallway 
Grades 2 & 3 (Cindy Paul & Sue Rice) - Room 201 second floor hallway 
Grades 4 & 5 (Shannon Derstine & Anita Livezey) - Room 203 second floor hallway 
Junior High (Larry & Dee Dee Good & Amy Reinford) - Room 204 second floor hallway 
High School (Justin Derstine, Mike Scorzetti, Corey Guntz) - Room 205 second floor hallway 
Post High (Chad Landis) - Classroom 3 behind coatroom 
Adult class - "Just Walk Across the Room" (Alan Kratz) - Classroom 1 in new hallway 
Adult class - "Trusting God" (Gerry Clemmer) - Classroom 2 behind coat rack 
Adult class - "Bible Study in Luke" - (AJ Longacre) G-3 in gym 
Men's Class - "The Gift of Faith" studies in Mark and Luke (Marvin Reinford) - G-2 in gym 
Women's class - A study on "Prayer" (Diane D & Rachel R) - G-1 in gym 

Prayer Room - Classroom 4 in gym is available if you want to spend quiet time in prayer. 

Last Week's Attendance  

First service – 215 

Second service - 86 

 



Pray for our Pastors, Elders and Club Leaders as they meet together for a Leader-
ship Summit this Saturday morning. 
 

Our sympathy and prayers are with Bob & Beth Sheldon on the passing of Bob's 
brother. May God's peace fill your hearts. 
 

Volunteers are needed to help count offerings on Sunday mornings. If you are 
able to help, please contact Kyle Nice, head of the Finance Committee. 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

April 9, 7:00pm (Saturday) - Simcha Dance Ministries invites you to Hopewell 
Christian Fellowship, Telford, for an interactive worship dance concert with dances 
by Simcha, Hopewell's Flag Team & Dance Team and a children's ensemble made 
up of members from our church and community. See poster on the hallway door. 
 

April 14, 6:30pm (Thursday) - Crossroads Pregnancy Care, one of our mission 
projects for the month of April, is having a banquet at Indian Valley Country Club. If 
you are interested in hearing about the exciting things God is doing at Crossroads 
and maybe getting involved, you will definitely be inspired after attending this 
banquet. There is no charge to attend, but an offering will be taken to support their 
work. See Pastor Kris or Karen Kratz today if you are interested in going along. 
 

April 16, 7:30pm - You're invited to the Perkasie Patchwork Coffeehouse for a 
performance by John Kirk and Trish Miller on fiddle, guitar, banjo and mandolin. For 
more details and admission prices visit www.perkmenno.net.   
 

April 23, 7-11am - Pancake Breakfast here. See bulletin insert for details. Pick up 
a blue flyer under the mailboxes if you would like to post it at work, etc. 
 

April 29 & 30 - Care & Share volunteer days. See Brenda Madrill if you can help.  
 

May 7, 10am-12noon - "Ladies Tea" for all women & girls age 5 and above. Sarah 
Scorzetti will be teaching a ballet worship dance to children/teens ages 6-16 who 
will be attending the Ladies Tea. If your daughter is interested in learning and 
performing in this worship dance, please contact Sarah for more information about 
rehearsals and dance details. 
 

May 14, 8am-1pm - Bally Mennonite Church invites you to a yard sale, Preschool 
Community Day, bake sale & more (rain or shine). A variety of furniture, household 
and kitchen items, books, clothing and more for sale, plus food, drinks and baked 
goods, children's games and crafts and the opportunity to tour the preschool. 
 

May 21, 8am-1pm - Church work day here at Finland. Mark your calendar now to 
keep the date open. Work is fun when it's combined with friends, fellowship & food! 

* * * * * * 
Spruce Lake has a full-time summer employment opportunity for a housekeeper. 
Work 40 hours a week June thru September in a Christian faith-based environment 
to welcome guests by maintaining a high standard of cleanliness. For details on 
how to apply, to go www.sprucelake.org/about/employment. 
 


